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Wednesday 28th September 2022 
 
  Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Christmas Activity Day:  Trip to see Jack and the Beanstalk at the  
Radlett Centre and Christmas lunch 

 
Wednesday 14th December 2022 

 
For our annual Christmas outing, we are delighted to be taking all the 
children to the theatre to see the pantomime, Jack and the Beanstalk.  We 
will leave school promptly at 9.15am and return to school at approximately 
12.45pm. Children are to arrive at school at the normal time in school 
uniform. They may wear their Christmas jumper in place of their school 
jumper/cardigan if they wish. 
 
A parental contribution of £11.00 per child was paid last year by most parents in order for 
us to run the trip. If you paid last year, there is no need to pay again. As we were unable to 
attend the Radlett Centre held our money for this year’s tickets.  
 
If your child is new to the school since January 2022, please pay the £11 on the 
school Gateway. 
 

Christmas lunch 
 
On our return, the children will be having their Christmas lunch.  For those 
children who usually have packed lunch and wish to have school lunch on this 
day, there will be a charge of £2.65 for lunch. Please go onto the school grid to 
order the Christmas lunch.  
 

 
Children who already have school dinners and have either already paid or qualify 
for free school meals do not have to pay the extra £2.65. 
 
Please make payment for the pantomime ticket and order your school dinner before 30th 
November.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Smith 
Office Manager 

Fair Field Junior School 

www.fairfield.herts.sch.uk 
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